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Dear Committee members, 

I don't see any new evidence or arguments that support the passage of this bill.  The 

previous bill, 1589, was the result of thoughtful consideration of all the evidence and 

testimony of hundreds of river users, some notable scientists in the field of wake 

energy and ecology.  Frankly, I don't see the need for a complete reversal of a bill 

that passed for good reason. 

Please consider letting this bill die, and move forward other more sensible bills. 

Thank you for your dedication, 

Lindsay 


